From: ashcornell24@gmail.com <ashcornell24@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 7:17 PM

To: Council Coments <CouncilComments@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Private club permit at 515 Gee Street

Good evening! As a resident of Jonesboro for 31 years, | am so excited about the opportunity to have a
brewery in Jonesboro. This will be a great asset to our town and need to offer our community an
experience like this. Thank you for the consideration.

Ashlyn Cornell

Sent from my iPhone



